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Dear Chair Salinas,

I completely oppose this bill. Regulations like this should only be brought forth by ODA. This will only add to the
current strict regulations that are in place to prevent public exposure to chlorpyrifos . The use of chlorpyrifos is very
important on our farm. As a producer of specialty crop seeds, we need this tool for pest management on our farm. I
fear without it we’ll have no other way to control certain pests. Please consider the impact this will have on farms
statewide. I ask you to oppose HB4109. Thankyou.

Sincerely,

Kyle Schurter
323 Howell Prairie Rd NE
Salem, OR 97317
kyle_schurter@hotmail.com
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